
GREAT LAKES NEWS
Council meeting 2017-18 fees and charges amendments On exhibition

Scraps to soil

Green bikes fix it workshop

Development consents
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Development consent has been granted for the following 
applications: 
DA-406/2016	 424 Minimbah West Branch Road, Minimbah   
	 (shed)
DA-429/2017	 424 Minimbah West Branch Road, Minimbah  	
	 (use existing suite of structures as dwelling)
DA-42/2018	 46 The Anchorage, Hawks Nest (shed and 	
	 tree removal)
DA-48/2018	 53 First Ridge Road, Smiths Lake  (dwelling)
DA-64/2018	 112 Elizabeth Parade, Forster  (alterations and 	
	 additions)
CDCSWI104/2018	 7 Jonathan Place, Forster (swimming pool) 
The above consents are available for inspection free of charge at 
our Customer Service Centre during ordinary office hours.

We are seeking community feedback and would love to hear from 
you on the following:
•	 Planning proposal - Rezoning - Lot 612 Blackhead Road, 

Hallidays Point
•	 2017-18 Fees and charges amendments 
•	 Proposed permanent road closure - Robinson Street Budook 
Visit our website for further information.

At its meeting on 23 August 2017, Council resolved to advertise 
the amended fees for a period of 28 days.
View amendments: Vist the ‘Have Your Say’ section on our 
website or our Council offices during opening hours.
Exhibition period: 13 September - 10 October 2017
Make a submission: Written submissions will be accepted by 
email or post before the end of the exhibition period. Please quote 
the reference FEES0917 when making a submission. Submissions 
must be made in accordance with our guidelines and to meet 
legislative requirements. Visit our website to check our guidelines. 

The next Ordinary meeting of council will be held at the Taree 
administration centre on Wednesday 27 September at 2pm. 

This will be the first meeting as a merged Council to include our 
newly elected Councillors, who will vote and elect the Mayor.

We encourage you to attend our meetings, as a way of finding 
out more about how council works and to stay updated on what’s 
happening in the MidCoast Council area. 

School holidays are looming so MIDWASTE and MidCoast 
Council are introducing a brand new workshop for kids to 
keep your bike in tip-top shape. Learn from the experts how to 
maintain and repair your bike! The “Green Bikes Fix It” workshop 
includes bike safety checks, fault finding, basic bike maintenance 
on tyres, drive train, brakes, wheels, brackets, pedals and frames 
- while you work alongside experienced cyclists and repairers. 
You will gain an understanding of safety and legal requirements 
and learn about our local cycling paths.

Just $10 to attend, kids 11 years plus and adults are welcome.

Where: Green Bikes Workshop, Tip Road Tuncurry 

When: 1pm - 3pm Saturday 7 October

Bookings: Register now to secure your place at:  
www.midwaste.org.au/upcycling/   

This project is a NSW EPA Waste Less, Recycle More initiative 
funded from the waste levy.


